
 Dear Families, 

 It’s time for another  Book Fair  !  Education Week  is  soon approaching and 
 students will be able to shop for new books. 

 The  Scholastic Book Fair  is a fantastic way to give  children access to the 
 books they  are most interested in reading and foster their love for reading. 

 Students will be given the opportunity to  browse books  and make a wish list  in 
 advance. Families are welcome to shop during Education Week from the 
 following  times: 

 Monday, May 5th  from  8:30 am to 9:30 am  and  3:30  pm to 4:30 pm  . 

 Tuesday, May 6th  from  8:30 am to 9:30 am  and  3:30  pm to 4:30 pm 

 Wednesday, May 7th  from  8:30 am to 9:30 am  and  3:30  pm to 6:00 pm  during  the  Math Literacy  Evening. 

 Thursday May 8th  from  6:00 pm to 7:30 pm  during our  Kindergarten Journey into Learning Evening. 

 All purchases will directly benefit our  school and earn rewards that can be 
 redeemed for books  and educational resources for our school library.  Please 
 note, there will be  no cash  accepted at this  event. Debit or credit are available 
 and there is no obligation to purchase books. 

 Happy reading and I hope to see you  at the Book Fair! 

 Sincerely  , 

 Mrs. Corapi, 
 (Teacher-Librarian) 


